
From: Crossman, Lauren [mailto:LCrossman@seyfarth.com]  

Sent: Friday, 26 July 2019 7:49 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD; Petit, Nicola; Perry, Darren 
Subject: Review of the Journalists Published Media Award 2010 (AM 2018/24) [SEYFARTH-

SEY1.FID2469671] 
 

Dear Associate,  

We refer to the current review of the Journalists Published Media Award 2010 (matter number AM 
2018/24). We are instructed to act on behalf of Nine Entertainment Co. Pty Ltd (Nine) in relation to 
that matter.  

Please find attached for filing:  

           Nine’s Further Submissions dated 26 July 2019;  

           the Second Statement of Alex Lavelle dated 26 July 2019; 

           the Statement of Matthew Rowley dated 26 July 2019; and  

           the Statement of Kerri Elstub dated 26 July 2019.  

Yours faithfully,  

 
Lauren Crossman | Associate | Seyfarth Shaw Australia 
Level 40, Governor Phillip Tower | 1 Farrer Place | Sydney, New South Wales 2000 
Direct: +61 2 8256 0461 
lcrossman@seyfarth.com | www.seyfarth.com 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201824-sub-nine-260719.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201824-ws-al-nine-260719.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201824-ws-mr-nine-260719.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201824-ws-ke-nine-260719.pdf

